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Augusta’s FOX affiliate WFXG hires Christopher Payne as station 

News Director 

Augusta, Georgia – March 18, 2024 – Lockwood Broadcast Group based in 

Richmond, VA announces the hiring of Christopher Payne as News Director for its 

FOX affiliate in Augusta, GA, WFXG.  

 

Payne is a veteran of TV news and 

programming with extensive experience in 

the duties of Assistant News Director and 

Executive Producer. His successful  

broadcast career has taken him from 

Charlottesville, VA to Memphis, TN; 

Raleigh, NC; and Richmond, VA.  

 
Chastity Scott, WFXG General Manager: “Chris brings over 20 years of experience 

in the news business. He is a proven leader who has a knack for creative thinking. 

Chris is a well-respected and empathetic leader.”  

Lockwood welcomes Payne as an addition to its ongoing commitment to the 

Nation’s 110th television market, by serving viewers of eastern Georgia and 

western South Carolina.  


